
From: Jennifer Wiseman < >
Sent: July 15, 2022 5:51 PM
To: Clerks <Clerks@brock.ca>
Subject: Rennie street park

Hello
I am writing in concern to the Proposed Sunderland Rennie Street park. As a parent and resident I
am in concern of the location and would like my concerns to be considered by town council.  

As I live in the subdivision I disagree with putting the park on Rennie street. The area is far too small
for a park. Within the subdivision we have a large area on Albert street that was originally dedicated
to the park location. The Albert street location is significantly larger and would allow families and
park equipment to be space out more.  The large area would also allow people to play activities such
as frisbee while other children played on the equipment.  Additionally the park items can be placed
further back from the road which eliminates any safely concerns.  

I understand a fence is also being purposed.  If the park remains at the Rennie Street location I am
not in favour of fencing in the area. As the Rennie street location is extremely small it won’t look
correct to have such a small area fenced in.  Additionally, It’s not a busy area and doesn’t need
fencing.  Maybe armour stone should be concerned as it would serve the purpose and look
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aesthetically pleasing. (Additionally armour stone are used in all the school parks) 

Thank you 

From Jennifer Wiseman


